EXHIBIT A

From: Kristin Webb

To: Jacob Gonzalez

Subject: FW: Comp Plan comments

Date: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 7:51:29 AM

RECEIVED
----- Original Message----- JUN 1 UZUZU

From: David Wilson <wilsondw60@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 8:12 PM

To: Kristin Webb <webbk@pasco-wa.gov> COMMUNITY & ECONOmMIC DEVELOPMENT
Subject: Comp Plan comments

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the City of Pasco. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I have one main comment on the proposed comp plan update. [ own the property south and west of Rd 100 and
Chapel-hill. The entity that owns the property is Rocky Hills Management LLLP. On the future use map its shown
as residential medium density. It’s currently zoned commercial. In fact we sold a parcel which currently has a bank,
dental office and an accounting office built and have operated for several years. We have no intention of giving up
the commercial zoning. Could you please revise the plan to reflect this.

Thank you

Dave Wilson

General Partner Rocky Hills Mngmnt
C 509 539-8558

Sent from my iPhone



